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April 18, 2011 

Ontario Power Authority 
120 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 1600 
Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 

Attention:  Ms. Martha McOuat, Senior Regulatory Advisor 

Dear Ms. McOuat: 

Re: OSEA’s reply to OPA letter dated April 13, 2011 re OSEA’s areas of interest 
for oral hearing 
Board File No. EB-2010-0279 Ontario Power Authority Proposed Fiscal 2011 
Expenditure and Revenue Requirement 

I am writing on behalf of the Ontario Sustainable Energy Association (OSEA) to indicate 
our specific areas of interest in this proceeding and to assist the OPA to provide the 
appropriate witnesses.  

OSEA will primarily focus on issues related to the FIT program under Strategic 
Objective #3, including the ability of the OPA to fully implement and refine the FIT 
program, meet deadlines, and manage FIT contracts under the current Operating Budget. 

OSEA shares many issues raised by the other intervenors, such as CEEA and GEC, about 
Conservation and Demand Management Programs.  To avoid duplication, OSEA will 
limit its issues to the foregoing. 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Cherie Brant 
 
cc: OEB attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 Intervenors 
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